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Seeking Healthy Adult Volunteers for

New Clinical Study Opportunity

We are recruiting participants age 40 or older who are due for or scheduled for a screening colonoscopy
to take part in a clinical study that may determine if a new screening test can accurately and reliably
detect colorectal cancer and pre-cancer.

Who can participate?
We are looking for healthy volunteers who meet the following requirements:

+ Generally healthy condition

+ No history of colorectal cancer or other gastrointestinal conditions such as
inflammatory bowel disease, ulcerative colitis or Crohn’s disease

+ Have not had a colonoscopy within the previous 9 years.
Enrollment will begin in September 2020 and includes a single clinic visit to assess full eligibility to
participate (with optional blood draw), collection of a stool sample at home, and routine screening
colonoscopy as per standard of care. Additional information can be found on www.ClinicalTrials.gov.

Participants will be compensated for their time.

Please contact the Christie Clinic Department of Clinical Research for an appointment at 217-366-5647
or research(@christieclinic.com. Hurry, spots are limited and will fill up fast!



